
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Rachel Owen"; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD; Mayer, Forrest
Cc: Mark Larson; jsoriano@legacylp.com
Subject: RE: Confirmation Report for 1RP-4115 Will 693 Pasture
Date: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 8:22:00 AM
Attachments: approved_1RP-4115 Will 693 Pasture Confirmation Report.pdf

Good morning Mr. Soriano:
 
Please be advised that NMOCD database indicates 1RP-4115 occurred on Federal mineral
ownership. BLM can verify. If applicable, like approval from BLM required.
 
The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-4115 closed. However, this
determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Rachel Owen <rowen@laenvironmental.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 11:17 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
<Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>
Cc: Mark Larson <Mark@laenvironmental.com>; jsoriano@legacylp.com
Subject: Confirmation Report for 1RP-4115 Will 693 Pasture
 
Dear Ms. Yu and Ms. Hernandez,
 
Larson & Associates, Inc. (LAI), on behalf of Legacy Reserves, LP (Legacy), submits the attached
confirmation report for a produced water spill at Will 693 Pasture (1RP-4115) located in Roosevelt
County, New Mexico. Your approval of the confirmation report is requested. Please feel free to
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contact Mr. Jose (Manuel) Soriano with Legacy jsoriano@legacylp.com , myself, or Mark Larson if you
have any questions.
 
 
Respectfully,
 
 
Rachel Owen
Staff Geologist
Larson & Associates
Phone: 432.664.5357
Email:  rowen@laenvironmental.com
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